
 
Sent: 29/01/2017 2:15:38 PM 
Subject: APPLICATION NO: PP0005/16 Feedback  Dear Council,  I'm writing to you re: Application No. PP005/16 for the rezoning of 6 Jackson Road, 10-12 Boondah Road, Warriewood.  This area is green space and used for recreational activities.  I strongly disagree with the proposal to rezone this land to Medium density residential.  The green spaces, recreational area and small holdings was the entire reason for moving into this area in the first place.  I would like my children to grow up playing sports on these fields and Warriewood not to become a concrete jungle.  Yours sincerely,  E L Marais & D Marais 55/79-91 Macpherson Street Warriewood 2102   


